
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

We are excited to announce that New Horizon Scholars School, Airoli is initiating a new Day Care 

Facility designed to provide a safe, nurturing, and educational environment for our youngest students. 

This initiative aims to support working parents by offering quality care and early childhood education 

on our campus. 

To help us gauge interest, we would appreciate your feedback. Please complete the following form on 

or before 15th April 2025. The link is as follows: 

https://forms.gle/VQsQvNdf1Ejhr4JD8 
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